
From: Roger Clayton roger.clayton@electricpowerresources.com
Subject: Long-Range IRM studies

Date: July 25, 2019 at 11:49 AM
To: DePugh Kevin S. kdepugh@nyiso.com, Smith Zach (NYISO) zsmith@nyiso.com
Cc: Adamson Al aadamson@nycap.rr.com, Gioia, Esq. Paul Pgioia@woh.com, Kosel Howard koselh@coned.com, Mager Michael

mmager@couchwhite.com

Kevin & Zach.

The NYSRC ad-hoc group copied above plus myself would like to meet with the NYISO to discuss the subject matter.  EC's concerns 
are over the long-range impact of various state environmental initiatives and the the burgeoning interconnection of Inverter Based 
Resources (solar, wind, storage) on NYCA’s long-term resource adequacy.  

I suggest the following agenda for your review:

Changing the current NYSRC "Rule A.3 - Review of Resource Adequacy" from a 3 year to a 10 year look-ahead.
Relationship to RNA's 10 year resource adequacy studies
Relationship to NPCC Long-Range Adequacy Overview studies
Assumptions for the 2020 IRM High Renewable Resources  Sensitivity

Please feel free to modify the proposed agenda.

Al, Paul and myself are presently open all day Monday, August 5 and Tuesday, August 6.  Please let us 
know a time and call-in numbers if either of those dates are convenient.

Regards, Roger.

Roger Clayton, P.E.
Chairman, Executive Committee NYSRC
518 588-6362
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